
   
CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM  

 
 

 
AGENDA ITEM Public Hearing on FY 2017 Proposed Annual 

Budget 
  
ORIGINATING DEPARTMENT  Finance 
 
  
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
  
The City of Killeen provides opportunities for public input throughout the budget process. Local 
Government Code requires that one public hearing be held prior to the adoption of the final 
budget. The public is encouraged to be present and participate in the public hearing. 
  
DISCUSSION/CONCLUSION 
  
The public hearing on the budget is required prior to budget adoption and is scheduled for 
September 13, 2016.     
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